
January
Thirty-first

1922.

/

Fred '"ey, :s>
General Secretary, 
national Council of Education irripeg, Man.

Dear Mr. "'ey: -

I leg to acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of January 19th advising me that 
you were sending a copy of tho newholt Committee's 
Me port on* Teaching of English in England.

ne t,o hand a few
days ago and I found it very interesting reading.
I certainly agree with you that this applies 
with equal force to Canada.

;ith many thank for your courtesy 
in sending this Meport, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


